Sacred Heart Centennial by Janet Valliere
The committee planning the Centennial Celebration for Sacred Heard
continues to meet the last Monday of the month, 6:00 p.m. in the
Gathering Room in the school. ALL ARE WELCOME! Please join us!
Bring your friends!
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= New logo

= Banner is ordered

= New letterhead and envelopes have been ordered

» The Finance Committee will be launching a fundraiser — Believe in our Future, Build on
our Past

= Many committee members are busy gathering information on our past priests and their
tenure.

» A Sacred Heart Centennial Facebook has been launched

= We are collecting stories from the past — parishioner’'s memories of the school or church.

These are just a very few of the exciting things that we have planned. We have many more
ideas and we would LOVE to have many more helping hands. Itis a fun, rewarding experience.
It is good to learn where we came from in order to plan where we want to go! Please join us for
this adventure! If you have questions, please contact the parish office.



